



Lancaster University Archery Club

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date – 10th February 2023

Time – 6.00pm

Week of Meeting: 14

Chair: Adam Pettigrew

Location: Furness

Invitees: Adam Pettigrew (AP), Lucy Clarke (LC), Sky Beardmore (SB), Thea Moores (TM), Liam Wylie (LW), Daniel Hudson (DH), Jamie Walker (JW), Katie Roadknight (KR), Konstantinos Charalambous (KC), Grace Sage (GC)

Members Present: Adam Pettigrew, Sky Beardmore, Thea Moores, Liam Wylie, Daniel Hudson, Grace Sage

Agenda:

- Officer Reports
- Dimitris
- Club Kit
- AOB

Motion:

Officer Reports

AP – booked the room for the AGM, pending

LC – tried to sort transport for NEUAL, messaged Ed about BUCS. Told Juliet a date for the postal

SB – sorted out excess NEUAL badges and medals – gave them out to people. If Omar is happy to pay for it, we can post him his medals and hoodie

TM – added some people to AGB, been emailing people about membership and SportCentre membership. Paid the NEUAL fees

DH – got some more superglue



GC – planned the social for tonight

JW – made a post, uploaded the minutes

Dimitiris

LC – needs written and signed confirmation that he's done a beginner's course and that he's safe to shoot. Could KR or AP send a 'signed email' to their club to confirm he can shoot

Club Kit

LW – going to go ahead with the new Kudos, 'Zeon'

AOB

TM – can someone who isn't a student join the club – it is possible for non-students to be affiliated with LUSU. Not easy but you can do it

TM – exec to start preparing for AGM – yearly reports need making and handover docs need updating. Made a signup sheet and going to put it in the cages. AP to make a post about it

TM – can we add GS to the discord exec group, going to post the link to the the server on FB again

Meeting adjourned – 6.16pm